June, 7, 2024.



Dear Sir/Madam,

We have the honor to organize the 38th Olympiad, which will take place in Maastricht - The Netherlands - from 26 to 28 January 2024. We are really looking forward to this.

We will share the most recent information on our special Olympiad-website www.olympiade2024.nl

on Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/Olympiad2024)

and on Instagram (https://www.instagram.olympiad2024/).

For this event, we also issue a newsletter, for exhibitors, visitors and guests.

In the coming months, we will regularly share these letters with you, being a federation affiliated with the FCI.

We would appreciate it if you share these letters with your own members.

To read the Olympiad newsletter click here .

We are really looking forward to meet you in Maastricht.

Kind regards,
On behalf of the Board of the NPO,
Ben Geerink, President

Nederlandse Postduivenhouders Organisatie

Postbus 60102 6800 JC Arnhem

Papendallaan 60 6816 VD Arnhem

t 085 - 27 38 210 e info@duivensportbond.nl www.duivensportbond.nl

IBAN: NL51 INGB 0687 2126 42 BIC: INGBNL2A

